
No. 1219 to 1240 /O. L. A/23-2020 

Office of the comptroller and Auditor General of India  

10,Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg,  

New Delhi - 110124 

Date: 05.06.2020 

 

To, 

All  Head of the Offices/ Head of the Department  

(As per mailing list)  

 

Subject : Inspection related to the progressive use of the Hindi - regarding.  

 

Sir,  

 

With reference to the subject cited above, your office has been selected for the 

inspection related to the progressive use of Hindi with the approval of Deputy Comptroller and 

Auditor General as per the Annual Programme 2020-21, prepared by the Government of India, 

Department of Official Language. Your office will be inspected in the coming year, which will 

be notified to you in due course. 

 

Two copies of the questionnaire are being sent along with this letter, filling in 

the necessary information and send it through email on sao4raj@cag.gov.in to the Official 

Language Section of the Headquarters' latest by 30.06.2020.  Information related to the items/ 

data, mentioned in the questionnaire is prepared in full form to be filled for the period from 1 

July 2019 to 31 December 2019.The documents to be inspected should be prepared before the 

date of inspection so that the inspection of documents can be completed by the Inspecting 

Officer within the stipulated time, due to lack of time, it is necessary to keep the above 

documents ready so that  Inspection can be done without any difficulty. 

 

  

This letter is issued with the approval of the Principal Director (Official 

Language). 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Sd/- 

Enclosed :As stated above  

Sr. Administrative Officer (Official Language)  

 

mailto:sao4raj@cag.gov.in

